
 

Notice regarding the opening of registration for manufacturers and 

importers of tobacco products with the new ID Issuer for Ireland 
 

Following our previous Notice of  07 May 2025, please be aware of the following: 

 

Smurfit Westrock Security Concepts will be opening the www.IrelandIDIssuer.ie portal for pre-
registration on the 21st May at 12 noon to all manufacturers based outside of Ireland. 
This early access will allow manufacturers to complete their registration ahead of the official go-
live date on 28th May. 
 
Please note that the ordering of Unique Identifiers from the new ID Issuer for Ireland will not be 
available until 28th May. 
 

For any technical inquiries or support related to the transition, please contact: 

irelandtpd_support@akd.hr 

 

Dated 20 May 2025 

 

 

https://www.revenue.ie/en/companies-and-charities/documents/excise/notice-on-id-issuer-change.pdf
http://www.irelandidissuer.ie/
mailto:irelandtpd_support@akd.hr

